
 

 

 

9 December, 2020 

 
 

Dear OMPH Parishioners 

 

 

  Peace be with you,  

 

Our PRT (Parish Response Team) is in the midst of planning for Christmas Masses 2020.   

This is of course subject to approval by MKN/KKM  that we are allowed to have one-third 

seated capacity of  worshippers taking into consideration that we may be still under CMCO. 

 

Christmas Vigil (24/12/20)                6pm  (English) &  10 pm (Tamil)      (inside the church) 
               8 pm (English)                                   (inside the hall) 
Christmas morning(25/12/2020)      8am (English) & 11 am (Chinese)    (inside the church) 

  

Pre-registration is only open to OMPH parishioners and those serving in OMPH. 

Outstation  family members will NOT be allowed to attend.    

All government SOPs are to be strictly adhered to. 

 

Please inform your BEC leaders and ministry heads which Mass you and your family members 

would like to attend.   You can also call our parish office 05 5458220.   You will be notified by 

Whatsapp or SMS by your leaders upon SUCCESSFUL pre-registration  which is on a first 

come first serve basis. 

 

In the meantime, let us continue to pray for an end of the pandemic and that we can come 

together to worship this Christmas. 

 

 

In Him there is fullness of Redemption 
Rev.Fr. Patrick Massang,C.Ss.R. 
(Parish Priest) 

 


